
HAPPY NEW YEAR!

The City of Shawnee wishes 
everyone a joy-filled New Year 
full of happiness and new 
opportunities! 
We appreciate our residents 
and all that you do to help 
keep our City great!

January Events
Jan. 1 & 15 City Offices Closed for Holidays
Jan. 16 City Commission Meeting

For City Meetings, visit 
shawneeok.portal.civicclerk.com 
or use this QR Code.

For Community Events, see
VisitShawnee.com/events.

Dams are vital structures that hold back water to 
create reservoirs that provide drinking water and 
recreational opportunities, such as fishing, 
swimming, boating, and kayaking. 

Continuous maintenance and yearly inspections of the 
structure are required to ensure safe dam operations.

Shawnee Twin Lakes Dams

Stay in the “Know”
The City of Shawnee was very busy in 2023 and will be 
busy again in 2024. The City website is updated after every monthly 
City Commission meeting with new information and reports.

Pressure Pave Roadway Project
Awarded bid for 19 lane miles

Lake Dam #1 Repair
Received grants to complete 
design of Lake #1 Dam project

Updates on Major 2024 Projects

Check out other upcoming capital improvements  
and keep an eye on our social media page for updates!

Start After 1 Year Later

www.ShawneeOK.org

Before

Santa Fe Depot Roof Repair
Received two bids to complete 
roof and exterior repair

24/7/365 Online Reporting
The City of Shawnee’s Citizen Request Portal 
is available to you anytime online! Use the portal 
to contact City leadership, report code enforcement 
issues, and share infrastructure concerns.

January 2024 

https://shawneeok.portal.civicclerk.com/
https://events.visitshawnee.com/


Signed Up for Alerts?
Sign up today for Shawnee’s Smart911!
Get timely alerts for severe 
weather, disasters, and 
other safety alerts. 

Suicide & Crisis Lifeline
If you or someone you know feels 
hopeless or like they have no reason 
to live, CALL or TEXT 24/7/365.

As the New Year begins, it is important to keep in mind that 
winter is here, and half of home heating fires are reported during 
the months of December, January, and February. 

Make sure your smoke detectors are still working by 
testing them and replacing the batteries if necessary!

Scan the QR code for more info.

Your Safety is Important

New Year, New You 
While Staying Safe
As you begin implementing your new year’s 
resolutions, be sure to always 
exercise situational awareness 
so that you & your family are safe.

The Shawnee Police 
Department needs YOU!

The Shawnee Police Department 
offers many volunteer programs that 
help keep the City of Shawnee thriving. 
There is currently a great need for 
Volunteers in Police Services. 

The VIPS consists of volunteers that 
provide support and assistance to our 
law enforcement officers in their daily 
duties. These volunteers are crucial 
because it allows our officers to keep 
boots on the ground and continue to 
keep the City safe.

For more information, 
please scan the QR code.

www.ShawneeOK.org

January 2024 

Seasonal Aquatics 
Summer is right around the corner, and the City of Shawnee has 
posted its seasonal aquatics positions on the City website. 

The City is looking for: Aquatics 
Attendant, Lifeguard, Aquatics 
Instructor, and a Pool Maintenance 
Attendant. Pay varies by position. 

If you are interested, 
scan the code and 
check out the job 
descriptions online.
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